
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SINGLE AUDIT ADDENDUM LETTER No. 2 – JUNE 30, 2015 
 

July 6, 2016 
 
 
To the Honorable Board of Supervisors 
County of El Dorado 
Placerville, California 
 
Members of the Board of Supervisors: 
 
We have audited the financial statements of the County of El Dorado as of and for the year ended 
June 30, 2015 and have issued our report thereon dated March 24, 2016.  Subsequent to the issuance of 
our report, we received notice from the California Department of Community Services and Development 
that the amount of a grant was incorrectly reported as $452,349 when it should have been reported as 
$417,019 for LIHEAP CFDA 93.568 reported on page 14 of the Single Audit report. Since this 
correction affects several pages of the original report, we have made corrections to those pages and have 
attached them as REVISED pages. This correction affects pages 14, 16, 17, and 25. 
 
We have corrected this error and filed the revised report with the California Department of Community 
Services and Development.  Copies of the revised pages are enclosed. Since this change is not material, 
it does not affect testing of the federal programs and therefore, no further work is necessary. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
GALLINA LLP 
Roseville, California 

925 Highland Pointe Drive, Suite 450, Roseville, CA 95678-5418 
tel: 916.784.7800    fax: 916.784.7850    www.gallina.com  
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